
New Video Communications instructor Cristina 
Kumka has hit the ground running and the program 
has been producing the best videos to date! Check 
out their most recent production for the 2016 
Vermont Entrepreneurship Week Competition. 

 
More Details 

A very special visitor at our 
Children’s Center Holiday 
Celebration. 

What Is Entrepreneurship? 

On December 3rd the Vermont U.S. Presidential 
Scholars were recognized at the State House. Not 
only was this the first time CTE students were 
nominated, but two of the five nominees were 
Stafford students. Congratulations to Jonah Farrow 

(Public Safety/MSJ) and Abigail Wright (STEM/
RHS). 
 
More Details 
Photos 

First Ever CTE Presidential Scholars 

Jan. 11 & 13, 2016: 
Stafford hosts Kindergarten 
Tool Tours 

Jan 15, 2016: 
Student of the Marking 
Period Assembly 

Jan 19-28, 2016: Stafford 
launches the 2016 
Roadshow World Tour.  

 

 

Newsletter Spotlight 

explore your possibilities... 

Sta f fo r d  Techn i ca l  Cent er  

Alumni Newsletter 
Issue 10: December 

Questions or comments? Email us or call 802-770-1068  

 

http://staffordonline.org/2015/12/18/entrepreneurship-stafford/
http://staffordonline.org/2015/11/30/stafford-presidential-scholars/
http://staffordonline.org/2015/12/07/presidential-scholars/
mailto:fieh.chan@rcpsvt.org

